

Truecaller

Caller ID is active

Dear Colleagues,

Forwarding a mail received from IITB regarding Spoken Tutorial Remote Learning Courses.

Due to the present situation, these Courses are offered Free of Cost upto April 14, 2020.

Faculty members should send this information to all the students of their department through Email and WhatsApp with the direction to register for the Courses relevant to their discipline.

Information about the Courses and Registration can be found in the attachments.

The Dean, HoDs and Coordinator, Remote Centre IITB shall monitor the Registration by the students and update the undersigned. Immediate and urgent action is solicited from all.

PC Deka

